JUNE NEWSLETTER SIXTEEN ACRES CIVIC ASSOCIATION JUNE 5,2022

Results of the May 17 election. Our new officers and Board:
President: Don Roberts. Vice President: Vacancy
Secretary: Jim Gregory. Treasurer: Garry Walsh
Board members: Jim Bradford, Kathy Broska, Maryjane Broska, Shawn
Corbitt, Ann Hadank, Kim Marion, and Colleen Moynihan. Thanks to all who took part in the election.

Our June meeting will be held at the Center on June 21, 2022 at 7:00 pm.

The new Police Commission will come to introduce themselves and give us information about how they plan to set up and follow all of the new laws and regulations for their very important responsibilities.

Juan Latorre will discuss possible action we may take as a group and/or individuals concerning safety issues particularly on Parker Street and Wilbraham Road.

Any announced candidates for Ward 5 City Councilposition are invited to give 5 minute talk about their proposals for the position.

We will have Pizza and refreshments!

Mayor Sarno has appointed Clodo Concepcion as overseer for our requests for improvements at The Greenleaf area presented last fall. Renovations include a handicapped parking lot behind the building, sidewalk cutouts, a center rail on the stairs, trip traffic light, resealing pavement at the entrance, a handicapped door and bell at the back door. Renovations include: microphone for sound system, adding Wi-Fi, along with a flat screen TV for the conference room.

Hope to see you at the meeting, Don

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP DUES FOR 2022

Member #1 nam	18
Member #2 nam	18
Business member	er name
Address	
Email	Tel./cell
Membership dues ar Business. Mail dues	e \$12.00 for one adult or \$14.00 per family or to: 16 Acres Civic Association, Greenleaf 187 ½ Parker Street, Springfield, Ma 01129.